
 
 
 
Parking Consultation   Our Ref: OAKMERE-CL-21 
The Resident     Telephone: 0208 207 2277 
«Number» «Road»     Email: parking.policy@hertsmere.gov.uk 
«Area»     Date: 16th April 2021  
«Postcode» 
 

Dear Resident 

 

Oakmere Close Parking Consultation 

Hertsmere Borough Council is seeking the views of residents in Oakmere Close on the 

parking proposal shown on the attached plan. This follows the initial consultation we carried 

out last year. 

It is proposed that yellow lines restriction be implemented which should operate 10am to 12 

noon (part day) or 8am to 10am & 2pm to 4pm (split day) Monday to Saturday. The part 

day or split day restriction have been identified as the most effective way of alleviating 

parking by non-residents as identified from the previous consultation. 

The proposed scheme will help in reducing the level of inappropriate parking taking place in 

the area. This will improve road safety, drivers’ visibility and traffic flow for essential services 

vehicles. The general effect of the parking scheme will be to introduce limited waiting parking 

restrictions. 

 What happens next? 

Based on feedback on the preferred hours of operation, a formal consultation will be carried 

out to implement the final scheme design and prepare the Traffic Regulation Order (TRO).  

Please complete the questionnaire and return it to us in the free post envelope provided (NO 

STAMP REQUIRED) by 14th May 2021. 

I look forward to receiving your response. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Tunde Ogunro 
Traffic Engineer 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Consultation on Parking – Oakmere Close 

Name and address  

 

 

 

 

Q1 – Preferred hours of restriction? 

Part day: Monday to Saturday 

8am to 10am    

   or      10am to 12 noon 

 

 

Split day: Monday to Saturday 

8am to 10am & 2pm to 4pm  or 

10am to 12noon & 2pm to 4pm  

           

Q2 – Any further comments?   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please return by Friday 14th May 2021 using the FREEPOST envelope provided. No stamp 

required. Thank you. 


